SAA
E,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
—

Re: Request for Land Verification for Bulalacao One Onshore WEP
1 message

Daisy Viray <daisy.viray@thebluecircle.sg> Thu, May 18, 2023 at 4:47 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear mam,

As for now, we are still in the process of identifying the list lot numbers affected by the service contract area awarded by the
DOE. The reason why we are requesting a cadastral map showing the boundaries of the lots (with the list of claimants of the
lots if possible), barangays and municipalities affected from your good office. This is for us to identify the lot numbers.

If there are more concerns, you can reach me through my phone number 09171335484.

Thank you.
Regards,
Daisy

On Thu, May 18, 2023 at 4:39 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir/Mam,

Good day!

In order for us to process your request, kindly specify the following:
1. Name of claimant

2. Lot number

3. Location of lot

Thank you.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO

Mathematician Aide |

Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Thu, May 18, 2023 at 2:03 PM Daisy Viray <daisy.viray@thebluecircle.sg> wrote:
Dear Mam Virginia,

Further to our request for the land verification for our Bulalacao One Onshore Wind Energy Project located in Bulalacao,
Oriental Mindoro and Magsaysay, Occidental Mindoro.

May we also request for the following from your office:
1. Map showing the boundaries of the affected Municipalities and Barangay
2. Cadastral Map of the lots within the service contract area in shape file
3. List of Owners and/or Survey Claimant of the parcels of land affected
Such documents will be used as our reference for the development of our wind energy project.
Thank you and we are looking forward for a positive response for our request.

Regards,
Daisy


mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
mailto:daisy.viray@thebluecircle.sg

